
8. CATHEDRAL SQUARE REDEVELOPMENT PROGRESS REPORT

Mark Noonan (Project Co-ordinator) updated the Committee on progress with the Cathedral Square
enhancement items.  He reported:

- The BNZ planter would be completed by 30 September 2001.
- The trees project would be completed by 30 September 2001.
- Two mock-ups of the proposed new bollards will be ready shortly.
- Development and consultation on the concept presented to the Council in May 2001 is underway.

Once development and consultation are completed, estimates will be prepared and the updated
concept presented to the Council.

“The Chalice”

The Committee acknowledged that the “Chalice” was a milestone for the city and congratulated all
associated with the project, including Turning Point 2000 and Councillor Anna Crighton and her team.

The Committee decided that a report be submitted to the Council meeting, scheduled for
27 September 2001, on “The Chalice” project.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


